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04/02/2019  22:10:592019/0253/T OBJ Elizabeth Bailey I object to this application 2019/0253/T for installing screw piles within the RPAs of a TPO yew tree and other 

trees in a conservation area. Any works that could threaten these trees should be rejected. The proposed 

structure that these screw piles are for is not shown on this application giving more grounds for rejecting this 

application . Any structure built along the boundary wall with Grove Terrace Mews could have a detrimental 

effect on the existing green space in this conservation area which should be protected at all costs. This garden 

and it's trees are visible from the rear of Grove Terrace houses and from the Grove Terrace Mews. These 

trees provide a screen from the light pollution from the proposed development of 1 Boscatle Rd which includes  

increased fenestration therefore the trees should have their roots and general health protected in order that 

they survive.
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